[bookmark: _GoBack]Hello Parents/Guardians,

This is just a gentle reminder that Betty Huff Elementary will be closed for Remembrance Day, Thursday November 11, 2021 and for a Pro D Day, Friday November 12, 2021.  School will reopen on Monday November 15, 2021.  
Wishing you all a lovely extra long weekend!
Take care and stay safe!

Kindest regards,
Betty Huff Elementary
